
 

 

 

 

Present: Mall Singh Bassi, Dan Clark, Myrna Adams, Lucinda Sloley, Valeie Carasco, Guy 
Lamontagne, Mary Steed, Ann le Messurier, Don Marion, Marilyn Palileo, Delfin Palileo, Grace 
Newsome, Judy Caulfield, Ruth Bender, Bob Tremblay, Dharmpal Singh Shergill, Jaggit S. 
Grewal, Kauldeep Grewal, Sinder Pal Brar, Meharbant Singh Gill,Charanjit Singh Dhillon, 
Pinehil, Kathy Avey, Lucil Agojo, Pedro de la Cruz, David Guptil, Hazel Carson, Caitlin Olson, 
Brar Atma Singh, Jhatt Sikander Singh, Kashmira Singh, Gurmel S, Saggu, Dr Baljinder Sekhu, 
Jay Lal, Iqbal Singh Virk, Hardip Chhokar, Sakandar Singh, Satpal Mahli, Balbir Singh, 
Joginder Singh Padda, Pritam Singh San, Balwinder Singh Sidhu, Mohinder Singh Thiaru, 
Subashh Khurmmi, Ravinder Singh Tachaz,  Ranjit Tathgar Ranjit, Gian Singh Sandhu, Harlana 
Singh Sidhu, Marilyn Evans, DS Kauby, Barb Schwarze, Genny Rice, Susan Ward, Norma 
Switzer, Maria Isabella, Marian Sheard, Gerri Malloy, Prabhat Chatterjee, Evelyn Javier, Deputy 
Mayor Martin Medeiros, Councillor Charmaine Williams, Binu Saradakutty, Val Caletta, 
Sukhdev Singh Minhas, Chantel McDonald, Paula Harvey, Surjit Singh, Ebie Petruzelka, Susan 
Howard-Visani, Fay Henry, Ann Le Messurier, Jimmy Angeloff, Patrick Gill Dunn,   Dev 
Sharma 

Regrets: Trisha Gupta, Doreen Manning, Wayne Steele, Sylvia Knight 

The president welcomed everyone and began the meeting with the Indigenous Land 
Acknowledgement 

BSCC acknowledged the passing of long time Council Member Harvey Malloy on May 11th. 
with a minute of silence. 

President commented on Harvey’s commitment to BSCC and the community at large. 

Guest Speaker: Mirella Palermo Designing Public Spaces for the Older Demographic 
(See attached) 
  
Guest Speaker: Tanya Nguyen Golden Age Village for the Elderly 
(See attached) 
 
Special thanks to Bayshore Home Health and Golden Age Village for the Elderly for sponsoring 
breakfast for the members.   
 
Newly elected MPP Charmaine Williams for Brampton Centre joined BSCC as for her last 
meeting. Congratulations extended to her from the membership and Councillors. MPP Williams 
will continue to work diligently to assist in whatever way possible. 
Councillors Jeff Bowman and Doug Willans brought greetings and answered questions posed by 
the members. 



Deputy Mayors Martin Medeiros and Pat Fortini addressed ongoing issues members have with 
the City. Most were adequately resolved with the exception of Snelgrove Seniors Club rental 
facilities. 
President reminded everyone that although we are not meeting in the months of July and August 
that she is always available for to discuss issues that my be upcoming either by telephone, email 
or in person.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

HAPPY FATHER’S DAY TO ALL FATHERS AND GRANDFATHERS 
 

HAVE A GREAT SUMMER  
 

MEETING ADJOURNED  
 

MEXT MEETING SEPTEMBER 06, 2022 9:30 AM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


